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Subject: 2025 NSW Interbranch Championships  

 

Surf Life Saving NSW are delighted to announce the 2025 NSW Interbranch Championships will 

be hosted by Central Coast Branch at Avoca Beach SLSC.  

 

The Championships will be held on 29  & 30 November 2025.  

 

Further details regarding the 2025 NSW Interbranch Championships will be released later in the 

year.  

 

Please contact Surf Life Saving NSW via surfsports@surflifesaving.com.au if you have any 

questions.  
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